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You’ve all been such good PRNC members,  
we’re giving you the month of July off! 

It’s true! Turn off that laptop, pour a glass of wine and take off those pants; you have the 
month of July off (just from the PRNC and the LUDRC). But we are having a… 

FREE CLEAN-UP DAY! Sponsored by the City of Richmond, Republic Services, Sims Metal and 
the Point Richmond Neighborhood Council. This is NOT a curbside collection. Dumpsters will be located 
at the 500 block of Wine Street (across from the entrance to the Washington School). Participants must 
wear a mask and social distance. Bring your disposable items, photo ID, and utility bill (or something) to 
show you’re a resident of Point Richmond. See flyer attached. 

 

 

 

 

 

Accepted items include: *Box Springs*Broken Toys*Couches*Dishwashers*Glass*Clothing*Household 
Items*Mattresses*Metal Chairs**Ovens/Stoves*Refrigerators*Rugs/Padding*Small 
Appliances*Tables*Washers/Dryers*Wood*Yard Waste (please bag). 

Prohibited items include: *Batteries*Bug Spray*Concrete*E-Waste*Fluorescent Lights*Oil*Oven 
Cleaner*Paint*Propane Tanks*Tires. 

Seniors or disabled residents may request assistance by calling Hugo Mendoza at (510) 231-3030 or 
Tiphanee Smith at (510) 231-3010 before Wednesday, July 21 at 12:00 pm. Curbside pick-up for 
seniors/disabled residents will take place on Friday, July 23 between 8:00 am and 2:30 pm. Pick-ups are 
limited to no more than a pickup truckload per location. ID will be checked at the time of pickup. 

So have a safe and happy July and hope to see you in August! 

Peter Thelin  
President: Point Richmond Neighborhood Council  

The PRNC and LUDRC are advisory only capacity and cannot approve or deny anything beyond "Recommendations for 
Development" to the City of Richmond. Our role is to mitigate conflict at the local level.  
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